<FHER >
202543 H 15 H

ZEE Mt AN, AT —VEE, REHEE, MIHEE, vrav, bW
IR

=i

AR DR

bl
&

T 5T VT AL O e hitilk D RE

Dl LlblidaHs, REKITHR RS THEE LHEFEOFEZBOEHR LA L TW
9, HBEE-DLOEIRBEHSNDA v E—DICL T, blELEzbDOA TR - F
JARNZECLAEMIREY, FOBEFE LTILICEINI ZENTEL LI,
D\i‘j—o

K Z > TENTOHK LT L5 FEA, ZikezBHE LET, 2EC
KADESF, £ TESPT T EITHE 2L TSV, 2, #2007 =
THA IR, ZOMDAT 4 TICTHBEL TV Z e b TEET, AFEOT TR
RE2ZHmEBHRICT D20, FREICOERH Y | FENREDLTL X 9,

BREOHREZ I LICABRRRLO LT H0, HIERESIX, 4 HO12—-13 H%
AREOBER] L LELE, ZHUTED, RS, FEIMIW KRS DB
FRET 52 M TELEIICRVET, FREFOEIAMICEENNNW-LET, 2B
EXAUPRRKREOFRIZHZITOEMTDHZ ENTED L), 2o HMIZIZIENOE
2DOTFTEEANLNE LTS EE,

ZHUTMA T, EEOESANH A DEFEOHR TRRED A v —I I3 E S0
AT HND LT, R TEL0RFT 5 &5 HTOMEREEDEI A ZBRE
LET, BESLV T A, HAANOFE TRREOFELIENT 57261, TASE M
DER~OFEIRD D ZENTEET, MREDA v E—VEFIZLIZEED LD
EBOLHBIE, BIELIEEbEDA TR - XA MNEFELHEMTIMELSZELETL &
Do
TS 2 HEIZHOVTE, 2662 TR ES N
https://jp.churchofjesuschrist.org/general-conference-202504?lang=jpn

DEIADT,
7T ki AS E S

JeXE - XTY Varv A ~vFXa—r JUARNTy—+H-FLA


https://jp.churchofjesuschrist.org/general-conference-202504?lang=jpn

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

OFFICE OF THE ASIA NORTH AREA PRESIDENCY
5-8-8 Minami-Azabu, Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-0047 Japan

March 15, 2025

To: Area Seventies, Stake, Mission and District Presidents, Bishops and Branch Presidents

General Conference Weekend

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Asia North Area,

Each spring and fall, we look forward to hearing from our prophets and apostles in
General Conference. Their inspired messages strengthen our faith in Jesus Christ and help us in
following Him as his disciples.

We invite individuals and families to set aside time to watch all sessions. Members and
friends are welcome to join broadcasts at meetinghouses or access them online through the
Church’s website and other media platforms. Making General Conference a priority in our lives
will bless our homes and strengthen our testimony.

To facilitate meaningful participation, the Area Presidency has designated April 12-13
as “General Conference Weekend”. This allows time to view sessions with translations and
subtitles. We ask leaders to avoid scheduling other meetings so members can fully focus on the
messages shared.

In addition, we invite local priesthood leaders to consider how they can encourage
members to continue to focus on the messages of General Conference in their daily lives.
Drawing from General Conference talks in sacrament meetings, classes, and personal study can
help reinforce the teachings of our leaders. Efforts to keep these messages in our hearts will
strengthen our faith in Jesus Christ.

For viewing options, please see: https://jp.churchofjesuschrist.org/general-conference-
202504?lang=jpn

Sincerely,

Asia North Area Presidency
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